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May 16, 2023 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Emily Yuan, Controller 
 
SUBJECT: Pay Tribute Poppy Boxes   
 
Memo 23.23 
   
 
Dominion Command recently sent out a memo regarding the Pay Tribute Poppy Boxes for the 
2023 Poppy Campaign. These boxes make it easier for people who don’t carry cash to make a 
contribution during the poppy campaign.  
 
The details announced are as follows: 
 
Using the online form at legion-order.tiptappay.com: branches must use this form to order their 
tap box(es). The deadline for ordering these is June 30, 2023. If your branch wants to order any 
boxes, now is the time to get those orders into Dominion Command.  
 
There are only 850 boxes available on a first come first serve basis. Please get your orders in as 
soon as possible. Dominion Command will notify all branches via an email by July 31, 2023.  
 
 

a. The poppy boxes will be shipped directly to each branch with a user guide and return 
self-addressed packing slip and box. The branch will be responsible for following the 
instructions and guidelines to ensure the boxes are operational and handled 
properly. 

 
b. 100% of the donations received will go to the branch that deployed the poppy boxes. 

 
Please contact poppycampaign@legion.ca with any questions or concerns.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Emily Yuan 
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